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STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS
TO:
All Pastors/ Administrators

FROM:
Deacon Russell Davis, Director
CC:
James J. Lanahan

DATE:
June 12, 2018
RE:
JULY Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
The attached information is provided as a way of presenting the message of Stewardship and is recommended for use for the five weekends in July 2018.

These monthly Stewardship Bulletin Reflections will be forwarded as an attachment to the diocesan weekly batch email each Wednesday of the month.

Please review the Stewardship Prayer of the Faithful Petitions provided. These petitions are dated and provided to match the weekly scripture readings.

We now provide Prayer of the Faithful Petitions for Teens and Young Adults.

These weekly Stewardship Reflections & Prayer of the Faithful Petitions are available in Spanish. Please contact Robin Carpenter @ 856-583-6125 or rcarpenter@camdendiocese.org
Thank you for using Stewardship materials in your parish liturgy.  For further information or assistance, please feel free to contact the Office of Stewardship.

You can now find copies of the Stewardship Bulletin Reflections and Prayer of the Faithful Petitions (in Word and PDF formats) on the Diocesan website
go to:

The Diocese
Development ►Stewardship Office

Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
Note: Bulletin Announcement Concepts and Scripture associations are used with permission from the Saint Louis Archdiocese Stewardship Office.
Weekly Bulletin Announcements
Please insert the appropriate weekly bulletin announcement for the five weekends of July:
July 1, 2018

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Steward Equality
“…as a matter of equality your abundance at the present time should supply their want, so that their abundance may supply your want, that there may be equality.”  (2 CORINTHIANS 8:14)

Good Stewards are responsible not only for our own lives, but for the lives of those around us.  It is important that we not only grow, nurture and share our gifts; but that we also teach our children and encourage others to do the same.  This is the communal aspect of our Catholic faith.  We are the “Body of Christ”.  We are called to be dependent on each other and not live in isolation.

July 8, 2018

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Equipped
“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set me on my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking say to me, ‘Son of man, I am sending you…’”   (Ezekiel 2:2-3)
God asks each of us to do some special work for Him.   As His Stewards he gives us the resources we need to do His work.  However, do we listen to God when He calls?  Do we get up on our feet and use our talent to do the work He asks of us?  Remember, God doesn’t call the equipped, he equips the called.

July 15, 2018

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Lack Ego
“He instructed them to take nothing for the journey but a walking stick – no food, no sack, no money in their belts.” (Mark 6:8) 

How different we are from the Apostles who took nothing when they ventured out to serve God.  Today, we make our life’s journey more difficult because of all the material baggage that we drag along.  When we really live in Stewardship putting God first in everything and money and possessions second, we experience more freedom to joyfully serve God and others.
July 22, 2018

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Pray
“…come away by yourselves to a lonely place and rest awhile.” (Mark 6:31)

Do you live Stewardship spending time, every day, alone and in silence listening to how God is calling you?  If not, you are missing out on a wonderful opportunity to develop a more personal relationship with Him.  Unless we talk and more importantly, listen to God every day, how else will we know how He is calling us?  Consider making a retreat this year, spend some “alone” time with God.

July 29, 2018

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Share
“There is a boy here who has five barley loaves and two fish; but what good are these for so many?”

  (John 6:9)
The miracle of the Loaves and Fishes is the only miracle that is recorded six times in the Gospel.  It carries two important messages.  First, as Christian Stewards no matter how little we have, we always have enough to share.  Second, Christ can take our humble gifts and do great things with them if we are just willing to let Him.  No gift is too small or insignificant!
Weekly Prayer of the Faithful Petitions
July 1, 2018 
That we as Christian Stewards generously share our gifts and teach our children and encourage others to do the same. Let us pray to the Lord.

July 8, 2018 
That we generously live in Stewardship by using our God-given gifts to do the work God has placed us here on earth to do. Let us pray to the Lord.

July 15, 2018

That we as Christian Stewards may learn from the Apostles to give up our strong attachment to material possessions. Let us pray to the Lord.

July 22, 2018

That we may take Stewardship time every day to rest in God’s presence. Let us pray to the Lord.

July 29, 2018

That regardless of our own individual circumstance, all Stewards recognize that we have the ability to share. Let us pray to the Lord.
TEENS and YOUNG ADULTS
July 1, 2018

For Teen and Young Adults discerning a call to the religious life or priesthood, that they might find the will of God through the help of the Holy Spirit. We pray to the Lord.

July 8, 2018 

For Teens and Young Adults to be welcomed to our faith community where as brothers and sisters in Christ, we may be reunited to one another in faith, hope and love. We pray to the Lord. 
July 15, 2018
For our Teens and Young Adults growing in their faith, that they be filled with the love of Christ and the Holy Spirit as they continue on their spiritual journey. We pray to the Lord.

July 22, 2018 

That our Teens and Young Adults will be stirred by the Holy Spirit to become better examples of Christ to the world. We pray to the Lord.

July 29, 2018 
As we as Teens and Young Adults go out into the world marked with the sign of Christ, that our behavior reflecting God’s goodness will draw others to the Body of Christ. We pray to the Lord.
